As summer begins to wind down and fall is soon approaching…my thoughts tend to go to the AQHA Congress, the Novice Championships and the AQHA World Show. Please let me know of our members who will be attending and showing! Congratulations to all of our members who showed over the summer and we have a few world champions in our midst!!!! I don’t want to leave anyone out so please let me know how you did so we can be sure and share it with all the membership. 

Our Summer Palooza Show was a HUGE success. We were truly blessed with some great weather (incredibly comfortable to show in Rainsville)!!! I appreciate everyone who came to our show and helped out, showed, and even those who just showed up to visit! I would especially like to thank our sponsors and also my sweet hubby Dusty for cooking for everyone on Friday night! It was a fun show and we had some very nice western pleasure, huntseat, halter, ranch riding, western riding, trail and timed event horses shown! We were also blessed with some sponsors who helped to make our show a success, please thank them when you see them out and about.  Louise Hollingsworth of Brite View Farm, Steve Tidwell Show Horses, Buddy Boykin, Lisa and Gary Wheeler and Diane Oraif. 
Our next show is the All Novice Show in Montgomery in October. Mark your calendars for a great time!!!! With the move to Crawford Arena we are no longer under the stall limitations that we previously had in Autaugaville so please plan to attend. Even if you have “noviced out” you can come show in the jackpot classes or just come and lend a hand! Beverly Davis is the coordinator for this show and I know she will appreciate all the help and participation that we can give ( 
Please feel free to contact any of the board and officers for any questions that you may have, our board members are as follows; June Grant, Toni Scribner, Lynn Reed, Barbara Tidwell and Ginger Allred. Your officers are Wendy Boynton, President; Lisa Wheeler, Vice President and Jackie Rushton, Secretary/Treasurer. 
Please send any new foal pictures, win pictures and any other news worthy events for us to include in the upcoming newsletters. I look forward to seeing everyone at our events in 2015!
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